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Please accept my submission to the Senate Inquiry- "Stronger Futures in the Northern Territory Bill 2011 
and two related bills" 
 
The core of my submission is that I am offended  that I, a white Australian, and the Government that 
represents me, should unilaterally choose to tell Aboriginal people what should be important to them and 
how these so called important goals should be achieved.  
Even if we white people did respect and understand Aboriginal people and there culture and legislated 
occordingly, nothing but disappointment, failure and on-going misery will be achieved if we determine the 
goals for First Australians. 
Please reconsider this Bill. 
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